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By Paris Wolfe, cleveland.com 
 
VERMILION, Ohio – ClevelandBallet dancers have returned to the studio after a summer 
hiatus and will open their 2024-2025 season with “Encore in Vermilion.” The event takes 
place at 6 p.m., Saturday, September 21, with a wine and appetizer reception and 
continues with an outdoor performance at 7 p.m. 
 
Ticket holders will enjoy a mix of classical and contemporary selections. These include the 
Prologue from “Sleeping Beauty,” and “Walpurgisnacht” from Charles Gounod’s 
interpretation of “Faust.” Works from Cleveland Ballet’s ChoreoLab, a showcase of the 
dancers’ choreography, will be part of the show. 

https://www.cleveballet.org/


 
“The program this year has the distinct imprint of our new artistic director, Timour 
Bourtasenkov who has, in a short time, elevated the artistry of Cleveland Ballet.” said Larry 
Goodman, president and CEO of Cleveland Ballet. 
 
The event takes place at Harbourtown Fine Arts Center, 736Main Street, Vermilion. 
A variety of seat pricing options are o\ered --VIP seating (first 3 rows), $125, general 
admission, $100, children under 10, $20. A family pass (two adults, two children) is $200. 
Tickets are available by contacting Cleveland Ballet at 216-320-9000ext.107 or by visiting 
cleveballet.org. 
 
 


